PUBLIC NOTICE
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Village of Head-of-the-Harbor Zoning Board of Appeals will reconvene a public hearing on the 15th day of June 2015, at 7:30 PM at the Village Hall at 500 North Country Road, St. James, New York 11780 on the application of John Mammana and Bianca Mammana for an area variance to enable enlargement of a single family residence by 3,830 square feet resulting in a floor area ratio of 25.1% where Village Code § 165-25 allows 8%.  Said hearing opened on the 20th day of April 2015 at 7:30 PM.  The subject premises is 13 Deepwells Lane.  The SCTM is 801-7-4-4.13.  Village Hall is accessible to the handicapped.  All persons with an interest are invited to attend and will be heard.

Dated:
May 15, 2015
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HEAD-OF-THE-HARBOR







BY:
Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk

